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Dear parents / carers, 

 

The children have had a wonderful first week in school and we should all be very 

proud of them! After day one, everyone was settled and happy and understood the 

new rules that needed to be in place! Thank you to all of our parents and staff for 

your positivity and care shown towards our children.    

 

For Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children, who are now in school learning, 

we considered their social and emotional needs this week but are now looking to 

move ahead with more academic work. If you are a parent of a Reception, Year 1 or 

Year 6 child but your child is not in school, teachers will be sending work home, 

linked to what is being taught in school, to help keep your child on track. 

 

Children in years 2, 3, 4 and 5 have not been asked to come back to school by the 

government and we have received no dates or government directives as to when this 

might happen. As you will be aware from my letter sent earlier today, we are now 

looking to provide live learning to those children through our Teams app and use of 

BBC Bitesize! Contact inbox@ankermoor.org if you need support with Teams, 

otherwise, get ready and get set for Monday! 

 

In regards to more children returning, we are aware that many of you are not in 

school currently but for those in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6, we can’t 

wait to have more of you back! Please remember, if you do wish to send your child 

back to school, we need plenty of notice in advance as we have to make adjustments 

to our bubble groups. We will need at least a week’s notice for this to happen safely! 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you all back soon and hope it isn’t long until 

more year groups are able to access our school! Until then, keep safe but keep in 

touch and try and get your child back in to a routine! 

 

We miss you all massively and can’t wait to see you! 

 

Take care,  

 

 

Mr Simon Russell 

Headteacher 
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